
    

WHO KILLED RODERICK EARL GRAY JR? 

UP TO $5000 REWARD 
Crime Stoppers of Metro Alabama and the Birmingham Police Department needs the public’s 
assistance. 

According to a report filed with the Birmingham Police Department, Roderick Earl Gray Jr. was 
shot and killed on October 15, 2022, at approximately 2:30am, in the area of the 200 block of 
4th Street North. Responding officers found Roderick Earl Gray Jr., age 25, unresponsive in an 
alley way. Detectives are asking the public for any information concerning this homicide.  

If you know anything about this homicide, please contact Crime Stoppers of Metro Alabama. 
You remain anonymous, and if your tip leads to an arrest, you could be eligible for a CASH 
REWARD of up to $5,000.  

             
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

    VICTIM: RODERICK EARL GRAY JR. 

TIP LINE 

(205) 254-7777 

Call: 205-254-7777 | Facebook: Crime Stoppers of Metro Alabama | Facebook 
Website: Crime Stoppers – Make a Call Make a Difference (crimestoppersmetroal.org) 

https://www.facebook.com/CrimeStoppersMetroAL
https://crimestoppersmetroal.org/

